SNOHOMISH COUNTY COUNCIL

EXHIBIT# 3-3.001
FiLe  ORD 22-006

From: Laura Craig <laura.r.nix@hotmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, February 17, 2022 9:46 AM
To: Contact Council

Cc: Countryman, Ryan

Subject: Ordinance 22-006 - Please Pass

Thank you for your time and consideration.

| wanted to communicate my support of Ordinance 22-006. | have been a resident of Snohomish County for over 30
years and it is the place | have chosen to raise my family. Part of the reason | love Snohomish County so much is because
of the family friendly atmosphere and its progressive ideals to enact solutions to improve of the daily lives of its citizens.

The County is in a significant housing crunch and needs more affordable housing, but that is not why I’'m seeking
approval of Ordinance 22-006. | unexpectantly loss my father a little over 2 years ago and it has continued to be a
hardship for my family. My dad had always provided for my mother and due to her age and health concerns we have
decided to provide a long-term housing solution for her on our ~1 acre property by building an ADU above our detached
garage. It was a complete shock that our property is considered sub-standard and are currently unable to do so.

The passing of this Ordinance would greatly benefit my family for generations to come. And it would continue to show
Snohomish County’s priority of putting families first and solving community problems.

I’'m imploring the Council to pass Ordinance 22-006 and to reject any attempts to repeal.
Sincerely,
Laura Craig

21629 55 Ave SE, Woodinville, WA 98072
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